25 August 2022

Mr. Armando Fuentes Rodriguez
General Manager, Autoridad Nacional de los Servicios Publicos (ASEP)
Republic of Panama

Dear General Manager Rodriguez,

Thank you for your letter received in July 2022 notifying ICANN of the updated contact
information for the Autoridad Nacional de los Servicios Publicos. Please extend my
congratulations to Mr. Hildeman Rangel on his new role as National Telecommunications
Director. We look forward to his active participation in the Government Advisory Committee
(GAC) and wish him every success.

I have conveyed this information to our GAC Support team at ICANN to ensure our GAC
records are duly updated. We greatly appreciate your continued participation in ICANN’s
multistakeholder process.

Sincerely,

Goran Marby
President and Chief Executive Officer
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
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